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Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Ref: Armstrong Road / Park Way / A229 Loose Road, Maidstone - Highway 
Improvement scheme 
 
As part of the wider ‘Keep Maidstone Moving’ package of works, Kent County 
Council aims to reduce congestion and ease traffic movements at locations 
within Maidstone.   

The Armstrong Road / Park Way scheme remains consistent with that 
previously consulted on from 29 January 2020 to 11 March 2020 and will be 
the first of the A229 Loose Corridor schemes to be delivered.  

The works will involve carrying out widening at Park Way, introducing an 
additional right turn lane on the A229 southbound approach, an additional left 
turn lane on the Park Way approach and the existing staggered pedestrian 
crossing will be relocated to the Northbound approach of the A229 Loose 
Road. 

A detailed plan of the proposed works can be viewed on our website at 
www.kent.gov.uk/keepmaidstonemoving 

As a result of these works we will be closing Park Way, from its junction with 
the A229 to its junction with Holtye Crescent for a minimum duration of 8 
weeks. Access will be restricted to residents only during that time.  

In addition, the closure of Armstrong Road directly at the junction with the 
A229 Loose Road will be required for short periods during the same minimum 
8-week period.  
 
The works are due to start in early October and the closures are currently 
scheduled to begin week commencing Monday 3rd October 2022. 
 



Should you have any immediate queries or concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact us at a229looseroadcorridor@kent.gov.uk or leave us a message via 
our contact centre on 03000 418181.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Sarah Tutt 
Assistant Projects Manager - Major Capital Programme 
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